From: Amrita Narayanan <anarayanan1@hotmail.com> Sent: 10 October 2023 13:41 To: Soumya Swaminathan - MSSRF <doctorsoumya@mssrf.res.in> Subject: Message from Bonn</doctorsoumya@mssrf.res.in></anarayanan1@hotmail.com>
Dear Soumya, I am a friend and colleague of Sarada Krishnan in Bonn.
My sister, Chitra Narayanan, and I would like to extend our condolences on the passing of your father, Prof. M.S. Swaminathan.
Our father, Shri K. R. Narayanan, the late President of India, had met with Prof. Swaminathan on numerous occasions. I believe, I met both your parents as well in Delhi, but it was quite some years ago. Our father held Prof. Swaminathan in very high esteem.
India has lost a great soul. Our heartfelt thoughts and wishes are with you and your family during this difficult time.
Warm regards, Amrita Narayanan

☐ Reply ☐ Reply all ☐ Forward